From:

Subject:

Bart Baldwin < bart.d.baldwin@gmail.com >

hirep@dbedt.hawaii.gov

02/07/2011 03:38 PM Date:

Hawai'i Interisland Renewable Energy Program: Wind comments

## Aloha:

My name is Bart Baldwin, and I currently live on Lana'i. Thank you for visiting Lana'i and hosting the meeting at the school cafeteria. I was only able to attend the first 1.5 hours, and missed out on what the "vocal" community had to share.

Here are my few words.

I've enjoyed working on Lana'i since '05. And made my home here in '07.

Please be encouraged to do your study! Lana'i is a unique island with some very good resources -- like WIND, and the people are mostly hard workers who are dedicated. Just keep the residence informed regarding your study, and the results.

Thanks again for coming to Lana'i on Saturday, February 5, 2011.

Best regards,

bart